
NOTICE 
Date : 20th October, 2021 

 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
We hope you are safe and well.   
 
The school will remain closed on 21st October 2021 on occasion of Prophet's 
Birthday. 
 
St. Mary's Catholic High School extends our warmest wishes of health, safety, and 
blessings to you and your family on the occasion of the honorable birthday of the 
Prophet. 
 
Detailed weekend circular will follow tonight. 

 


